CAPTAIN WEBB PRIMARY SCHOOL AND NURSERY

Listen · Encourage · Achieve · Respect · Nurture

Webb Crescent, Dawley, Telford, TF4 3DU Tel: 01952 386770

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Passey

Email: <u>A2174@taw.org.uk</u>



11th December 2019

Dear Parents/carers,

Exotic Zoo Animal Man



The Exotic Zoo Animal Man will be coming in to visit Nursery & Reception classes on **Wednesday 8th January 2020** as part of next terms topic.

Children will find out all about the animals and will also get the chance to hold or pet them.

We would be very grateful for a contribution of £1.50 per child to help cover the cost of the Animal Man.

As the school no longer takes cash payments, your child now has an online account where you give consent and make a payment. You will have previously received login details for your child's account. Please ask in the office if you haven't yet received this.

If you do not have internet access, there is a PC available in the school office for you to use.

Yours sincerely,

Nursery & Reception







